
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Nicholas, WendyNicholasWB@scdot.org

Date: 8/31/2017 12:05:04 PM
Subject: Re: CTC List

Thanks. I do know the VC. I'll keep you posted


From: Nicholas, Wendy 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 11:49 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: CTC List 
 
Let me know if you hit any snags and I’ll have our CTC Manager work with them – he’s very good at what he does.
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 11:25 AM
 
To: Nicholas, Wendy
 
Subject: Re: CTC List
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open any attachments unless you are confident 
it is from a trusted source. *** 
 

​Thanks!

From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>
 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 11:21 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: CTC List 
 
 
Wendy B. Nicholas, Chief of Staff
SC Department of Transportation
803.737.0885 (o)
803.727.6501 (c)
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